
As home owners in Deschutes River Woods for the past 26 years, we are in opposition to this bill.  The 
proposed bridge has been discussed and planned for more than 20 years and now that the River trail is 
in it’s final stages, it’s time to construct the bridge.  This is a local issue and Bend Parks and Recreation 
has taken steps to ensure the input of citizens regarding this proposed bridge.  My husband and I look 
forward to having the bridge which will allow us to access the trail by our home and not need to drive to 
access it.  Please do not approve this bill. 
 
Steve and Teri Freitag 
18937 Baker Rd. 
Bend Or  97702 
 


